
To whom it may concern, 

 

I am writing in regards to the Inquiry into Food Standards Amendment (Truth in 
Labelling – Palm Oil) Bill 2009. 

I am writing to express my support for this bill, as a consumer within Australia. I 
am strongly passionate about this issue because I believe every animal has the right 
to a habitat and as a consumer I reserve the right to know whether I am buying a 
product containing Palm Oil.    

I do not wish to appear before the Senate Committee hearing in Canberra. 

 

Thank you very much for your time, 

Julie Griffin 


